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Washington Partner Mark Srere, co-leader of BCLP’s Investigations, Financial Regulation & White

Collar Practice Group, authored an article published April 6 by PaymentsSource on changes

underway in the regulation of money laundering and payment fraud. Congress recently added four

amendments to the Defense Authorization Act, each designed to update and strengthen anti-money-

laundering controls in the financial sector. But while the rules might be getting tougher, in many

ways they will be easier to follow. “The passage of these amendments will focus government

attention on enforcement of anti-money-laundering laws,” Srere wrote. “Financial institutions will

need to keep up with regulations issued by Treasury and FinCEN relating to their AML duties. Yet

many of the changes may make their compliance programs more efficient and in the end

strengthen them.”

Financial Regulation Compliance & Investigations

White Collar

Insights

SRERE AUTHORS ARTICLE FOR ‘PAYMENTSSOURCE’ ON
CHANGES TO BSA REQUIREMENTS
Apr 07, 2021

RELATED CAPABILITIES

https://www.paymentssource.com/opinion/laundering-rules-are-getting-tougher-but-also-easier-to-follow


© 2025 Bryan Cave Leighton Paisner LLP.

2

MEET THE TEAM

This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics and

professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.
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